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THE WHY
The Madison Community Pre-K Consortium
(MCPC) was founded on the belief that early
childhood education is essential for lifelong
success. While our town is fortunate to have
many early childhood facilities, there is an
opportunity to strengthen collaboration and
create a professional learning community to
support teachers and students.

There are over 10 early childhood centers and
home providers In Madison!



THE HOW
We contacted
various pre-K
programs and early
childhood centers in
Madison, unsure
whether other early
childhood educators
shared the same
interest in this
initiative.



THE BEGINNING



THE FEEDBACK WAS MOTIVATING

What was you
were able to 

take away from
this session? 

Teachers are looking for

ways to connect with

other professionals In

town.

Connecting with felloweducators to shareexperiences and ideas isinvaluable for supportingyoung learners.

Networking with
colleagues.

MPS values the

work we are doing

In our schools!



THE FEEDBACK WAS MOTIVATING
Uniting public
schools with

private
institutions.



OUR YEAR (2023-2024)



OUR SECOND YEAR
We had a strong vision

heading Into our second
year of this work and
learned a lot from our

first year. 

In support of our work, First
Selectwoman Peggy Lyons

provided us with some funding
(from remaining ARPA funds) to

provide professional development
for our MCPC members.

The MCPC team got
right to work!



SATURDAY SPARK!



SATURDAY SPARK!



SATURDAY SPARK!



CAREER EXPO
Our members are Invested
In recruiting educators to
join the early childhood

teaching profession! 

We were delighted
to attend the career

fair at DHHS after
receiving an
invitation.



WHERE TO NEXT?



THANK YOU!


